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Bechtel Power Corporation
Engineers-Constructors

15740 Shady Grove Road
Gaithersburg, Maryland 20760
301-258-3000

June 6, 1980

|

Edward C. Shomaker, Esq.
Operations and Administration Division
Office of the Executive Legal Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ed:

Submittal of Confidential
and Proprietary Bechtel
Information

During the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Structural Audit of
the Grand Gulf Nuclear Project, conducted March 17 through
March 21, 1980, certain technical information was requested by
NRC representatives to support the NRC review of the nuclear
plant structural design. Attached are two copies of the requested

~

proprietary information which are submitted in confidence for the
strictly confidential use of NRC personnel for official purposes.
Also attached is an affidavit, itself proprietary, requesting that
these documents be withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with 10 CFR Section 2.790.

We also request that the information not be disclosed to NRC
contractors or consultants without the prior approval of Bechtel
Power Corporation. In this regard, we wish to be promptly notified
of the name of any third party, including NRC contractors or
consultants and individuals within their organizations, requiring
or requesting access to the information. Such notice will give
us the opportunity to negotiate confidentiality agreements, or make
other arrangements, with such parties as a condition of disclosure. -

If a request for disclosure of this information is received, please
noti.fy myself at telephone number 301-258-4160 or Mr. A. Zaccaria,
Project Engineer, at telephone number 301-258-3530. Bechtel Power
Corporation reserves the right to withdraw the attached information
if it is not determined to be proprietary and subject to withholding
under 10 CFR 2.790. Finally, assuming the NEC recognizes the

information as proprietary, we request that the information in its q
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entirety, including all copies thereof, be returned to Bechtel
Power Corporation upon the completion of the NRC's technical
analysis of the information.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.

Sincerely,
i
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Dale E. Huffman
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